UK Research
and Innovation

20 July 2021

Dear [N

Freedom of Information request: FOI2021/00303

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on the 24 June in which you requested the following:
Your request:

Correspondence and communication between UKRI Central Function and the Foreign, Commonwealth and
Development Office that mentions the phrase "ODA" or "Official Development Assistance"” between March 4 2021
and March 30 2021.

Our response

I can confirm UK Research and Innovation (UKRI) hold the information relevant to your request.

We estimate that the cost of complying with your request would exceed the appropriate statutory limit as specified
within Section 12 of the FOIA which for UKRI is set at £450. This represents the estimated cost of 18 hours of staff

resource on locating, retrieving and extracting the information.

Searches of the UKRI Central Function exchange, following the revised parameters outlined in your request,
resulted in 660 emails for consideration and took a further 30 minutes to complete.

As previously advised, a test of 10 emails was carried out to establish an accurate estimate and it was reasonably
estimated it would take a minimum of 2 minutes per email to determine whether the email falls within the scope of
your request.

Therefore, extracting the information would take over 22 hours. (30 minute search + 2 minutes consideration per
email X 660 emails = 22 hours)

Therefore, UKRI is not obliged under Section 12 of the FOIA to respond to your request.

However, under our section 16 duty to advise and assist, we would like to suggest you may wish to narrow the
time frame further in order to bring your request under the cost threshold.

If you have any queries regarding our response or you are unhappy with the outcome of your request and wish to
seek an internal review of the decision, please contact:

Head of Information Governance
Email: foi@ukri.org or infogovernance@ukri.org

Please quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are still not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may apply to refer the matter to the Information
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the review
procedure provided by UKRI. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: http://www.ico.gov.uk/

UK Research and Innovation, Polaris House, North Star Avenue, Swindon SN2 1FL www_ukri.org



mailto:foi@ukri.org
mailto:infogovernance@ukri.org
http://www.ico.gov.uk/

If you wish to raise a complaint regarding the service you have received or the conduct of any UKRI staff in relation
to your request, please see UKRI's complaints policy: https://www.ukri.org/about-us/policies-and-
standards/complaints-policy/

Yours sincerely,

In!ormation !overnance

Information Rights Team
UK Research and Innovation
foi@ukri.org | dataprotection@uksri.org
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